
 
 
 
 
May 29, 2014 
 
 
Brian Paul, Project Manager 
Renewable Energy Coordination Office 
Bureau of Land Management 
1661 S. 4th Street 
El Centro, CA 92243 
 
Re.:  West of Devers (WOD) Transmission Line Upgrade Project  
         
Dear Mr. Paul: 
 
Thank you for contacting the Cabazon Band of Mission Indians regarding the above 
referenced project. 
 
The project is located outside of Cabazon Reservation lands. The Tribe has no specific 
archival information on the above referenced site indicating cultural activity or that there 
may be Native American burial or religious sites.  
 
We look forward to continued collaboration in the preservation of cultural resources or 
areas of traditional cultural importance.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Judy Stapp 
Director of Cultural Affairs 
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